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March 4, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: New Hampshire Gas Corporation Affiliate Contract

Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 29, 2009, New Hampshire Gas Corporation (“NHGC”) filed with this
Commission a form of Service Agreement between NHGC and lberdrola USA
Management Corporation (‘IUMC”). At that time, the agreement had not yet been
executed by NHGC and IUMC.

NHGC is filing an executed copy of the Service Agreement pursuant to the requirements
of R.S.A. 366:3. A CD containing a copy of the executed service agreement is enclosed
with this submission.

Please return a copy of this letter, bearing the Commission’s receipt stamp, in the
enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. If you require further information, or have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Sincerely,

~F1~A1
R. Scott Mahoney
Deputy General Counsel

cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Office of the Consumer Advocate
Stephen P. Frink, Gas and Water Division

Durham Hall, 52 Farm View Drive, New Gloucester, ME 04260
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